
Immunisation
Busselton, Dunsborough

This is a free service. Please bring your Medicare card
and child's Purple Book. Scan QR Code or visit
www.childhealth.health.wa.gov.au for other locations
and dates including the Bunbury Walk-In Clinic. 

Date Day & Time Address

7 January 2025 Tuesday, 9:00am - 2:00pm Busselton Health Campus, Mill Rd

9 January 2025
Thursday, 9:30am - 11:30am

Thursday, 1:30pm - 3:30pm

Kent St Child Health, The People Place, 19-21 Kent St

Vasse Primary School, 29 Kaloorup Rd

16 January 2025 Thursday, 10:00am - 3:45pm Busselton Health Campus, Mill Rd

21 January 2025 Tuesday, 9:30am - 2:00pm Dunsborough Child Health, 21 Dunsborough Lakes Dr

23 January 2025
Thursday, 9:30am - 11:30am

Thursday, 1:30pm - 3:45pm

Kent St Child Health, The People Place, 19-21 Kent St

Busselton Health Campus, Mill Rd

4 February 2025 Tuesday, 9:00am - 2:00pm Busselton Health Campus, Mill Rd

6 February 2025 Thursday, 9:30am - 2:00pm Dunsborough Child Health, 21 Dunsborough Lakes Dr

13 February 2025
Thursday, 9:30am - 11:30am

Thursday, 1:30pm - 3:30pm

Kent St Child Health, The People Place, 19-21 Kent St 

Vasse Primary School, 29 Kaloorup Rd

18 February 2025 Tuesday, 9:30am - 2:00pm Dunsborough Child Health, 21 Dunsborough Lakes Dr

20 February 2025 Thursday, 10:00am - 3:45pm Busselton Health Campus, Mill Rd

27 February 2025
Thursday, 9:30am - 11:30am

Thursday, 1:30pm - 3:45pm

Kent St Child Health, The People Place, 19-21 Kent St 

Busselton Health Campus, Mill Rd

Call 0436 103 024 to make an appointment.



Immunisation
Busselton, Dunsborough

This is a free service. Please bring your Medicare card
and child's Purple Book. Scan QR Code or visit
www.childhealth.health.wa.gov.au for other locations
and dates including the Bunbury Walk-In Clinic. 

Date Day & Time Address

4 March 2025 Tuesday, 9:00am - 2:00pm Busselton Health Campus, Mill Rd

6 March 2025 Thursday, 9:30am - 2:00pm Dunsborough Child Health, 21 Dunsborough Lakes Dr

13 March 2025
Thursday, 9:30am - 11:30am

Thursday, 1:30pm - 3:30pm

Kent St Child Health, The People Place, 19-21 Kent St 

Vasse Primary School, 29 Kaloorup Rd

18 March 2025 Tuesday, 9:30am - 2:00pm Dunsborough Child Health, 21 Dunsborough Lakes Dr

20 March 2025 Thursday 10:00am - 3:45pm Busselton Health Campus, Mill Rd

27 March 2025
Thursday, 9:30am - 11:30am

Thursday, 1:30pm - 3:45pm

Kent St Child Health, The People Place, 19-21 Kent St 

Busselton Health Campus, Mill Rd

1 April 2025 Tuesday, 9:00am - 2:00pm Busselton Health Campus, Mill Rd

3 April 2025 Thursday, 9:30am - 2:00pm Dunsborough Child Health, 21 Dunsborough Lakes Dr

10 April 2025
Thursday, 9:30am - 11:30am

Thursday, 1:30pm - 3:30pm

Kent St Child Health, The People Place, 19-21 Kent St 

Vasse Primary School, 29 Kaloorup Rd

15 April 2025 Tuesday, 9:30am - 2:00pm Dunsborough Child Health, 21 Dunsborough Lakes Dr

17 April 2025 Thursday 10:00am - 3:45pm Busselton Health Campus, Mill Rd

24 April 2025
Thursday, 9:30am - 11:30am

Thursday, 1:30pm - 3:45pm

Kent St Child Health, The People Place, 19-21 Kent St 

Busselton Health Campus, Mill Rd

Call 0436 103 024 to make an appointment.



Immunisation
Busselton, Dunsborough

This is a free service. Please bring your Medicare card
and child's Purple Book. Scan QR Code or visit
www.childhealth.health.wa.gov.au for other locations
and dates including the Bunbury Walk-In Clinic. 

Date Day & Time Address

1 May 2025 Thursday, 9:30am - 2:00pm Dunsborough Child Health, 21 Dunsborough Lakes Dr

6 May 2025 Tuesday, 9:00am - 2:00pm Busselton Health Campus, Mill Rd

8 May 2025
Thursday, 9:30am - 11:30am

Thursday, 1:30pm - 3:30pm

Kent St Child Health, The People Place, 19-21 Kent St 

Vasse Primary School, 29 Kaloorup Rd

15 May 2025 Thursday 10:00am - 3:45pm Busselton Health Campus, Mill Rd

20 May 2025 Tuesday, 9:30am - 2:00pm Dunsborough Child Health, 21 Dunsborough Lakes Dr

22 May 2025
Thursday, 9:30am - 11:30am

Thursday, 1:30pm - 3:45pm

Kent St Child Health, The People Place, 19-21 Kent St 

Busselton Health Campus, Mill Rd

3 June 2025 Tuesday, 9:00am - 2:00pm Busselton Health Campus, Mill Rd

5 June 2025 Thursday, 9:30am - 2:00pm Dunsborough Child Health, 21 Dunsborough Lakes Dr

12 June 2025
Thursday, 9:30am - 11:30am

Thursday, 1:30pm - 3:30pm

Kent St Child Health, The People Place, 19-21 Kent St 

Vasse Primary School, 29 Kaloorup Rd

17 June 2025 Tuesday, 9:30am - 2:00pm Dunsborough Child Health, 21 Dunsborough Lakes Dr

19 June 2025 Thursday 10:00am - 3:45pm Busselton Health Campus, Mill Rd

26 June 2025
Thursday, 9:30am - 11:30am

Thursday, 1:30pm - 3:45pm

Kent St Child Health, The People Place, 19-21 Kent St 

Busselton Health Campus, Mill Rd

Call 0436 103 024 to make an appointment.



Immunisation
Busselton, Dunsborough

This is a free service. Please bring your Medicare card
and child's Purple Book. Scan QR Code or visit
www.childhealth.health.wa.gov.au for other locations
and dates including the Bunbury Walk-In Clinic. 

Date Day & Time Address

1 July 2025 Tuesday, 9:00am - 2:00pm Busselton Health Campus, Mill Rd

3 July 2025 Thursday, 9:30am - 2:00pm Dunsborough Child Health, 21 Dunsborough Lakes Dr

10 July 2025
Thursday, 9:30am - 11:30am

Thursday, 1:30pm - 3:30pm

Kent St Child Health, The People Place, 19-21 Kent St 

Vasse Primary School, 29 Kaloorup Rd

15 July 2025 Tuesday, 9:30am - 2:00pm Dunsborough Child Health, 21 Dunsborough Lakes Dr

17 July 2025 Thursday, 10:00am - 3:45pm Busselton Health Campus, Mill Rd

24 July 2025
Thursday, 9:30am - 11:30am

Thursday, 1:00pm - 3:30pm

Kent St Child Health, The People Place, 19-21 Kent St 

Busselton Health Campus, Mill Rd

5 August 2025 Tuesday, 9:00am - 2:00pm Busselton Health Campus, Mill Rd

7 August 2025 Thursday, 9:30am - 2:00pm Dunsborough Child Health, 21 Dunsborough Lakes Dr

14 August 2025
Thursday, 9:30am - 11:30am

Thursday, 1:30pm - 3:30pm

Kent St Child Health, The People Place, 19-21 Kent St 

Vasse Primary School, 29 Kaloorup Rd

19 August 2025 Tuesday, 9:30am - 2:00pm Dunsborough Child Health, 21 Dunsborough Lakes Dr

21 August 2025 Thursday, 10:00am - 3:45pm Busselton Health Campus, Mill Rd

28 August 2025
Thursday, 9:30am - 11:30am

Thursday, 1:00pm - 3:30pm

Kent St Child Health, The People Place, 19-21 Kent St 

Busselton Health Campus, Mill Rd

Call 0436 103 024 to make an appointment.



Immunisation
Busselton, Dunsborough

This is a free service. Please bring your Medicare card
and child's Purple Book. Scan QR Code or visit
www.childhealth.health.wa.gov.au for other locations
and dates including the Bunbury Walk-In Clinic. 

Date Day & Time Address

2 September 2025 Tuesday, 9:00am - 2:00pm Busselton Health Campus, Mill Rd

4 September 2025 Thursday, 9:30am - 2:00pm Dunsborough Child Health, 21 Dunsborough Lakes Dr

11 September 2025
Thursday, 9:30am - 11:30am

Thursday, 1:30pm - 3:30pm

Kent St Child Health, The People Place, 19-21 Kent St 

Vasse Primary School, 29 Kaloorup Rd

16 September 2025 Tuesday, 9:30am - 2:00pm Dunsborough Child Health, 21 Dunsborough Lakes Dr

18 September 2025 Thursday, 10:00am - 3:45pm Busselton Health Campus, Mill Rd

25 September 2025
Thursday, 9:30am - 11:30am

Thursday, 1:00pm - 3:30pm

Kent St Child Health, The People Place, 19-21 Kent St 

Busselton Health Campus, Mill Rd

2 October 2025 Thursday, 9:30am - 2:00pm Dunsborough Child Health, 21 Dunsborough Lakes Dr

7 October 2025 Tuesday, 9:00am - 2:00pm Busselton Health Campus, Mill Rd

9 October 2025
Thursday, 9:30am - 11:30am

Thursday, 1:30pm - 3:30pm

Kent St Child Health, The People Place, 19-21 Kent St 

Vasse Primary School, 29 Kaloorup Rd

16 October 2025 Thursday, 10:00am - 3:45pm Busselton Health Campus, Mill Rd

21 October 2025 Tuesday, 9:30am - 2:00pm Dunsborough Child Health, 21 Dunsborough Lakes Dr

23 October 2025
Thursday, 9:30am - 11:30am

Thursday, 1:00pm - 3:30pm

Kent St Child Health, The People Place, 19-21 Kent St 

Busselton Health Campus, Mill Rd

Call 0436 103 024 to make an appointment.



Immunisation
Busselton, Dunsborough

This is a free service. Please bring your Medicare card
and child's Purple Book. Scan QR Code or visit
www.childhealth.health.wa.gov.au for other locations
and dates including the Bunbury Walk-In Clinic. 

Date Day & Time Address

4 November 2025 Tuesday, 9:00am - 2:00pm Busselton Health Campus, Mill Rd

6 November 2025 Thursday, 9:30am - 2:00pm Dunsborough Child Health, 21 Dunsborough Lakes Dr

13 November 2025
Thursday, 9:30am - 11:30am

Thursday, 1:30pm - 3:30pm

Kent St Child Health, The People Place, 19-21 Kent St 

Vasse Primary School, 29 Kaloorup Rd

18 November 2025 Tuesday, 9:30am - 2:00pm Dunsborough Child Health, 21 Dunsborough Lakes Dr

20 November 2025 Thursday, 10:00am - 3:45pm Busselton Health Campus, Mill Rd

27 November 2025
Thursday, 9:30am - 11:30am

Thursday, 1:00pm - 3:30pm

Kent St Child Health, The People Place, 19-21 Kent St 

Busselton Health Campus, Mill Rd

2 December 2025 Tuesday, 9:00am - 2:00pm Busselton Health Campus, Mill Rd

4 December 2025 Thursday, 9:30am - 2:00pm Dunsborough Child Health, 21 Dunsborough Lakes Dr

11 December 2025
Thursday, 9:30am - 11:30am

Thursday, 1:30pm - 3:30pm

Kent St Child Health, The People Place, 19-21 Kent St 

Vasse Primary School, 29 Kaloorup Rd

16 December 2025 Tuesday, 9:30am - 2:00pm Dunsborough Child Health, 21 Dunsborough Lakes Dr

18 December 2025 Thursday, 10:00am - 3:45pm Busselton Health Campus, Mill Rd

Call 0436 103 024 to make an appointment.



Immunisation
Margaret River

This is a free service. Please bring your Medicare card
and child's Purple Book. Scan QR Code or visit
www.childhealth.health.wa.gov.au for other locations
and dates including the Bunbury Walk-In Clinic. 

Date Day & Time Address

14 January 2025 Tuesday, 9:30am - 3:00pm Margaret River Community Centre, Tunrbidge St

28 January 2025 Tuesday 9:30am - 3:00pm Margaret River Community Centre, Tunrbidge St

11 February 2025 Tuesday, 9:30am - 3:00pm Margaret River Community Centre, Tunrbidge St

25 February 2025 Tuesday, 9:30am - 3:00pm Margaret River Community Centre, Tunrbidge St

11 March 2025 Tuesday, 9:30am - 3:00pm Margaret River Community Centre, Tunrbidge St

25 March 2025 Tuesday, 9:30am - 3:00pm Margaret River Community Centre, Tunrbidge St

8 April 2025 Tuesday, 9:30am - 3:00pm Margaret River Community Centre, Tunrbidge St

22 April 2025 Tuesday, 9:30am - 3:00pm Margaret River Community Centre, Tunrbidge St

13 May 2025 Tuesday, 9:30am - 3:00pm Margaret River Community Centre, Tunrbidge St

27 May 2025 Tuesday, 9:30am - 3:00pm Margaret River Community Centre, Tunrbidge St

10 June 2025 Tuesday, 9:30am - 3:00pm Margaret River Community Centre, Tunrbidge St

24 June 2025 Tuesday, 9:30am - 3:00pm Margaret River Community Centre, Tunrbidge St

Call 0436 103 024 to make an appointment.



Immunisation
Margaret River

This is a free service. Please bring your Medicare card
and child's Purple Book. Scan QR Code or visit
www.childhealth.health.wa.gov.au for other locations
and dates including the Bunbury Walk-In Clinic. 

Date Day & Time Address

8 July 2025 Tuesday, 9:30am - 3:00pm Margaret River Community Centre, Tunrbidge St

22 July 2025 Tuesday, 9:30am - 3:00pm Margaret River Community Centre, Tunrbidge St

12 August 2025 Tuesday, 9:30am - 3:00pm Margaret River Community Centre, Tunrbidge St

26 August 2025 Tuesday, 9:30am - 3:00pm Margaret River Community Centre, Tunrbidge St

9 September 2025 Tuesday, 9:30am - 3:00pm Margaret River Community Centre, Tunrbidge St

23 September 2025 Tuesday, 9:30am - 3:00pm Margaret River Community Centre, Tunrbidge St

14 October 2025 Tuesday, 9:30am - 3:00pm Margaret River Community Centre, Tunrbidge St

28 October 2025 Tuesday, 9:30am - 3:00pm Margaret River Community Centre, Tunrbidge St

11 November 2025 Tuesday, 9:30am - 3:00pm Margaret River Community Centre, Tunrbidge St

25 November 2025 Tuesday, 9:30am - 3:00pm Margaret River Community Centre, Tunrbidge St

9 December 2025 Tuesday, 9:30am - 3:00pm Margaret River Community Centre, Tunrbidge St

23 December 2025 Tuesday, 9:30am - 3:00pm Margaret River Community Centre, Tunrbidge St

Call 0436 103 024 to make an appointment.


